
SPLASH INTO CASH!
Homebuyers who purchase their home with a NIFA loan and close

between January 1, 2019 and December 31, 2019 are eligible to be

entered into a drawing by completing a short online survey or by

submitting a mail-in entry.

 

Each quarter during 2019, NIFA will randomly draw the name of one

lucky NIFA Homebuyer who will receive a check from NIFA in the

amount of their monthly mortgage payment (including their NIFA

second mortgage loan, if applicable), 

up to $1,000!

 

The NIFA Homeownership Team will send an email with additional

details about the 2019 NIFA Home Seasons promotion (within 30-45

days after the homebuyers closing day).

2019 NIFA HOME SEASONS

MORTGAGE PAYMENT PROMO

For more information chat with your loan officer, real estate agent or contact the

NIFA Homeownership Team 402-434-3900 - homeownership@nifa.org
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